
Westwood Walks May 2017 

Westwood Walks is resuming in May.  On May 3, May 10, and May 17 all students, 
even those bussed, will be given an opportunity to walk to school with adults and some 
high school students to the school. All busses will be dropping off students at Eastview 
Drive and North Shannon and they will be walking together to school. Students will 
receive a “grab and go breakfast” upon their arrival at the school. All students will be 
allowed to get off the bus and participate in the morning walk. If you do not want your 
student to participate in Westwood Walks, please complete the opt-out form and turn 
into the office.  

If you would like to volunteer to walk with the students to school on those days, please 
email me, jlutt@wcsdrebels.com,  or call the school office, 712-428-3200.    

Westwood Walks Opt-Out Form 

□ I DO NOT want my child(ren) listed below to participate in Westwood Walks. Please 
DO NOT let them get off the bus and walk to school on May 3, May 10, or May 17.    

 

Please print information below:  

Child’s Name: __________________________ __ Grade:______  Bus#:_______  
 

Child’s Name: ____________________________     Grade:______ Bus#:_______ 
 

Child’s Name: ____________________________     Grade:______ Bus#:_______ 
 

Child’s Name: ____________________________     Grade:______ Bus#:_______ 

 

Name (printed) of parent/guardian: _________________________________________ 

Signature of parent/guardian: _____________________________________________ 

Date: ______________ 
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